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Monday, 24 February 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Welcome back to a new and busy term. Staff have been extremely busy behind the scenes getting ready for the term ahead, we 

started back today with the truly exciting Dinosaur experience in KS1 which I know the children will tell you all about this 

evening. 

 

Over the past few months we have talked a lot about uniform and have been despaired by the amount of lost property which we 

seem to accumulate each term. A significant amount of it has not been labelled and therefore unable to be returned hence the large 

amount hanging outside on the railings.  

 

During our well-being days prior to half term, children arrived to school in their PE Kit and stayed in their Kit for the entire day. 

Due to the success of this, we would like to trial the children coming in on their PE Day wearing their PE kit from now until the 

summer holidays.   

 

We will monitor the amount of lost property between now and then and should there be a significant reduction in lost property, we 

will roll it out for next academic year. 

 

We would therefore ask that children wear plain navy/black tracksuit bottoms and plain navy/black hoody/ sweatshirt (No logos. 

These can be purchased cheaply from most supermarkets) or their school sweatshirt. 

 

We would ask that children wear their school logo PE T-shirt or indeed their regular school Polo T-shirt. We would ask that they 

do not wear any other logo t-shirt. Black/Blue trainers and plimsolls and black/navy shorts for summer.  

 

Once again we will monitor PE uniform closely. Should variations begin to creep in we will have to resort back to our current 

practice.  

 

PE Days are as follows: 

Tuesday – Years 1, 2 and 5 

Wednesday – Year 3 

Thursday - Years 4 and 6 

Friday – Reception  

 

As always we would like to thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Dodds and Mrs Robinson    

Head Teacher and Deputy Head Teacher 
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